
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 
Interested persons are hereby notified that pursuant to Government Code §1780 there 
is a vacancy on the ARROWBEAR PARK COUNTY WATER DISTRICT Board of 
Directors as of July 21, 2022. Pursuant to, and in accordance with, the provisions of 
Government Code §1780, the remaining Directors intend to fill the vacancy by 
appointment at the Board’s August 18. 2022 Meeting. Minimum legal qualifications for 
appointment to the Board of Directors require that those desiring appointment complete a 
Statement of Interest, be 18 years of age or older, and be legally domiciled within the 
boundaries and jurisdiction of Arrowbear Park County Water District. 

The position to be filled by appointment is a 4-year term ending December 2022. 

Individuals who desire to serve as an elected Board Member for the 4-year term from 
December 2022 through December 2026 will need to file by August 12, 2022 to run for this seat 
and be a top vote winner in the November 2022 election. 

Statements of Interest are available at the Arrowbear Park County Water District 
located at: 2365 Fir Dr., Arrowbear Lake CA 92382, or on the District’s website: 
http://www.arrowbearwater.org/important-messages.html  

Statements of Interest can be returned to the District office at 2365 Fir Dr., Arrowbear 
Lake CA 92382, mailed to the District at PO Box 4045, Arrowbear Lake CA 92382, or 
by email to apcwdmail@gmail.com. All Statements of Interest are due by 5:00 p.m. 
on August 11, 2022. 

Pursuant to Government Code §1780, this notice will be posted for at least 15 days in 3 
or more conspicuous locations in the District from July 22, 2022 to August 11, 2022, 
prior to an appointment being made. This Notice of Vacancy was posted on July 22, 
2022. 

 

 

  

Norman Huff 
General Manager 
Arrowbear Park County Water District 
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